
 IMPORTANT DATES 

  February 1st: Registration packets 
available 

 February 7th and 8th: CONFERENCE 
DAYS-no school 

 February 18th: President’s Day-no 
school 

 February 22nd: Registration Day 

Happy February! I am looking forward to month full of love and 
there is no better place to find it than here at the preschool.   
 
 

  Registration for the 2019-2020 school year is scheduled for 
February 22nd @ 9:15 AM in the Narthex.  Registration packets 
will be sent home February 1st. For those not currently enrolled 
packets can be found in the church office, my office, or online 
at forthillchurch.org.   Applications will not be accepted prior to 
February 22nd.  Priority registration ends March 1st. After 
March 1, if you plan to change what you have registered for, 
your child will be added to the list based on the order the 
applications are received (no priority after March 1 ). Letters 
of acceptance will be sent out shortly after priority registration 
ends.   
  School-wide conferences are scheduled for February 7 and 8. 
There will be no preschool on these days. We ask that children 
not be present during conferences. I suggest swapping childcare 
with another parent. If needed parents can use our playground 
while parents take turns coming in for conferences and watching 
children.  Please look for more info to come from your child’s 
teacher regarding a time for your conference.  
  Be sure to like our facebook page! Follow us for updates and 
see pictures of various happenings around the preschool.  
  February is Dental Healthy Month. We will have a special 
visit from Dr. John McRoberts where he will share all about 
dental health with the children.   
  Winter is the season for head lice. We will perform monthly 
head checks for lice.   
 FLU season is upon us. We encourage sharing but try our 
best not to share germs. Rooms are cleaned daily and extra 
measures are being taken. Please use caution when children do 
not feel well. They must be fever-free without meds for 24 
hours to return to school.  

 
Scholastic book orders can be done online. I will be 

submitting orders on February 5th (for those wanting 
Valentine’s books) and February 26th this month.  The 

preschool code is MHWWZ . 
 

Chapel News from Mrs. Katie: 

This month in chapel we will continue learning 
about the miraculous work of Christ.  We will 
learn how he calmed the storm, healed the sick, 

helped the fisherman, and fed 5000. I can’t wait 
to share these exciting stories with your children! 

MOM’S GROUP ANNOUNCEMENT  

Coffee, Conversation and Community for Fort 

Hill Preschool Parents – Come have a cup of 

coffee and find a place where you can share 

parenting thrills and challenges.  Held in God’s 

loving hand we all want to know we are doing 

the best we can to shepherd the gifts God gave 

us (that means your children).  Facilitated by 

former Fort Hill Preschool mom, Helen Adams, 

this group is all about community.  It is so much 

easier if we can all be sounding boards for each 

other.  Join us for our first session in the 

Gathering Place (upstairs in the Education 

Building) on Wednesday, February 6th for 

Prayer, Proverbs and Parenting – we are all here 

to learn together. Please contact Helen Adams 

@ helen.adams616@gmail.com for more 

information 
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